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NED UNIVERSITY OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY 
 

   No.Cdn/8(322)/ 7542                     Dated: 08-08-2019 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

  It is hereby notified that the NED University will remain closed  

on 12th to 15th August 2019 (Monday to Thursday) on account of Eid-ul-Azha 

(As announced by the Government). 

 
 No casual leave will be allowed on 9th August 2019 (Friday) and  

19th August, 2019 (Monday).  

 
  

       REGISTRAR 

 

Copy to: 
 

1. PA to the Vice Chancellor  
2. PA to Pro Vice Chancellor 
3. All Deans 
4. All Chairmen 
5. All Heads of Depatment  
6. All Notice Boards 


